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South Brunswick Township is gearing up for its annual celebration of Earth Day.  According to a brochure announcing the event, participation is easy and really makes a difference.  Individuals, families and groups are encouraged to choose a littered area within the Township that they would be willing to clean up anytime in April. The Township will provide bags and gloves for volunteers.  Nancy Paquette, the Recycling Coordinator, said that there are plenty of areas of the Township that are in need of a spring cleaning.  Paquette said she encourages volunteers to choose areas they frequently travel as part of their regular routine.  This way, each day volunteers will be rewarded with a clean ride thanks to their hard work and effort.  



After the hard work of cleaning up, volunteers are invited to attend a celebration at Reichler Park on April 23 from 12-2. (In case of rain the event will be held at the Senior Center.)  The celebration will be kicked off with a flag ceremony and a tree planting ceremony.  Free T-shirts, hot dogs, drinks, and tree seedlings will be given to volunteers as a way of thanking them for their cleanup work.  Music will help liven up the festivities along with various games run by the Recreation Department.  


Interested groups, families, or individuals are encouraged to call the Public Works Department  (732-329-4000, extension 7274) to report the approximate number of participants, location for cleanup and the date chosen for cleanup if known. 

